
 

                                  
                  EBOP JULY NEWSLETTER  

               
Theme; Softening the Hard Times   
Project; Nourish the Nation  

Hello members  

Sadly Jenny Asquith passed away last month. A lovely lady now at rest. 

Thank you Woodlands for inviting us to your birthday lunch. We enjoyed 
the friendly relaxing time, and the birthday cake was lovely.  

Institutes please let us know the interesting things you are doing e.g. 
outings and projects like knitting slippers hats etc for your charities.  
Remember to record items you donate,  so they can be put in for charities 
commission. 

Home and Industries is not far away, I hope you are knitting, crocheting   
and crafting for this show. Your Secretaries now have the final 2025 
national competitions to refer to. Some of your  Home and Industry show 
competition items, need to be referenced to the National competition list. 

Reminder to those who want to donate prizes, to bank the money in to 
Federation bank a/c 38-9023-0045931-00 at Kiwibank or let S Bell know 
you are donating prizes.   

Reminder; Please get your trophies in to be engraved. Hand them to your 
Federation member to get them to the engraver. 

In regard the 90th birthday on10th October Secretaries please let Linda 
Taiapa know the names of all attending. The birthday luncheon names are 
a must.  Need them asap so we can get the numbers. Any one interested in 
donating raffle prizes please let Patsy Lyford or Sheryl Bell know. 



Subs for next year is $50-00. Here is the breakdown for your treasurers.  
$42-50 is handed to Federation treasurer in which  
$35-00 goes to National, $7-50 to Federation and $7-50 is kept by WI 
 Treasurer.  

In WI friendship  
Diane Harvey Federation President   

The Beautiful thing today is that you get the choice to make it better than 
yesterday  


